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I have not had any reports of clubs doing vision screenings.  I’ve had a few inquiries and 
requests for training – trained the Reynoldsburg Lions Club on screenings and had an 
inquiry by Westerville for training – but no actual reported trainings. 
 
I received 5 requests for assistance and discussed their need and forwarded along to 
the clubs near them.  2 of them ended up not needing assistance.  As of today, I’ve not 
heard that any assistance was actually given or needed from the remaining 3. 
 
I placed an article in the last Pride Report letting everyone know I was here to help and 
wanted to hear from them if they’ve made donations or needed assistance in any way.  
So far I’ve not received anything regarding donations.   
 
I know there are some clubs out there doing some service and fundraising work and I 
hope some donations will be made before this Lions year is out.  But right now, we all 
know how things are going in this pandemic.   
 
Thanks for allowing me to serve, 
 
IPDG Jackie  
 
 

 


